
 
 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

As the end of the school year approaches, we would like to send out a friendly reminder about your 

bookings and enrolments. 

Bookings: 

Bookings from 2018 will automatically roll over into Term 1 2019, if you have a child that is currently in 

grade 6 or not returning in 2019, we encourage you to cancel their bookings for next year to avoid any 

additional charges to your account. Any children not returning in 2019 including grade 6 students will need 

to have their medication and action plans collected from educators at the service by a parent on their final 

attendance for the year.  

Enrolments: 

Educators will begin to print and ask you to sign your enrolment forms during holiday program and at the 

beginning of term 1 2019. Please log into parent portal or contact customer service to check that your 

details are correct, including your authorised contact list. Customer service are available 24/7 on 1300 105 

343 

We look forward to seeing you in 2019 

-CA team 😊  


